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Ms .Mary Litvin

Chief Executive Officer

St. Luke’s Quakertown Hospital
11th Street and Park Avenue
Quakertown, PA 18951

SUBJECT: ROUTINE INSPECTION NO. 030-0310796-001

Dear Ms. Litvin:

This letter refers to your letter dated May 30, 1996 correspondence, in
response to our May 7, 1996 letter.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These :ctions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Originaf Signed By:
Teresa Hall Darden

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No. 030-03107
License No. 37-08336-02

o o
Morris Levin, M.D., Radiation Protection Officer
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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